
 

 

Has your child celebrated the  

Sacrament of Confirmation? 

There is still time to register your child for Confirmation on April 8th at 

2:00pm or April 9th at 7:00pm this year. Confirmation is open to 

anyone Grade 6 or older. Please note that there is a mandatory 

retreat day on March 11, 2018 from 1:00pm-6:00pm. Parents and 

children both attend this retreat day. The deadline for registrations 

has been extended to Tuesday, February 20, 2018. 

Please note: We are offering 3 evening sessions for those students 

Grade 9 and up. This program will be tailored to the older students.  

 If you have any questions, please contact Raylene: 

 at the Parish Office 780-467-5470 or  

email at ryuzyk@olph.ca 
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